
 
 
 
 

Lake Farm Park Academy 

Lake Farm Park Academy, Botwell Common Road, Hayes, UB3 1JA 
Telephone: 0208-5732622 
Email: lfpaoffice@theparkfederation.org 
 

   

Friday 22nd November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Nativity Performance 

We would like to invite you to our Nativity performance. The Reception shows will be on Wednesday 

11th December at 9.30am and 2.30pm. 

Each performance will last approximately 30 minutes. Please indicate below which performance you 

will be attending, as this will help us with seating arrangements. 

All children will be taking part in the production so we hope you can come and see their big moment. 

Tickets are limited to three per child and will be first-come-first-serve. If you would like an additional 

ticket please speak to the office and they will put you on a waiting list, should any tickets be available. 

However, we cannot guarantee this. 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms. H. Buttar 

Principal 

Reply slip: Nativity performance 

I would like seats for the performance indicated below. 

Reception - Wednesday 11th December 2019 

 

9.30am   or    2.30pm  

 

Number of tickets …….. (max. 3) 

 

Signed:        Date: 

Child’s Name:       Class:  
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